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Copy

Message

Tom,

Thank you for inviting Billiton to give 2 presentation on the Sullivan arca exploration during the upcoming
"celebration" in November.

1 can hereby confirm our intention of presenting a talk that will be geared towards the Rio Algom

Billiton work in the last couple of years m the Cranbrook camp. We have sclectedSSRRESE the nes
Suliivan - New thoug mnraschiesttas the title for our talk. 1hope to be in a position to

the at the meeting an outline why we have picked the Sullivan area as an area of zinc
exploration, our reasoning and exploration approach, results and potential areas of future exploration (from our
perspective).

as well as the
gy

Could you please advise when an abstract would be required or any other specific dates that I would need to
keep in mind.

Thanks again for the invite.

Regards

%%_

meants are conlldantal and may also be priviieged. They ans sent fof Reglstered Qffice as above

Canfdentiality. This facsimile message and sny ausch
ploass nuify the sandat IMMEDIATELY; you Reglstered in England No 5212440

the mtiznton of the nemed addressen arly. If you 8ra not the nzmad addre=zs=e

shauld ret eapy or distribute this document, use It for any purpos= of dlacless 15 aentenis o any olhar persan.
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Sig Weidner

Billiton

Rio Algom Exploration Inc.

Suite 900 - 409 Granville Street

Vancouver, B.C.

V6C 1T2 June 7, 2001

Dear Sig;:
Re: SULLIVAN "Celebration' in November

Thank you very much for your confirmation regarding your intention to present a talk
entitled "The Search for the Next Sullivan - New Thoughts and Exploration Approaches”
at the Sullivan "Celebration" on November 9, 2001 in Kimberly, B.C. Your outline is
exactly the type of thing that the organizers are hoping for to stimulate future exploration
and discovery in the camp.

A "first notice", with the preliminary program, of this significant event will be sent out to
participants (i.e. presenters) shortly. This will be followed by an extensive 'advertisement'
throughout the world. As soon as I find out about an "Abstract” date, I'll let you know.
Welcome aboard!

Yours sincerely,

Yo

Tom G. Schroeter, P.Eng./P.Geo.
Senior Regional Geologist

Ministry of Geological Survey Branch Mailing Address: Telephone: (604) 660-2708
Energy and Mines Mineral Development Office 300 - 865 Hornby Street Facsimile: (604) 775-0313
Vancouver BC V6Z 2G3
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